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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 003404 
Date 27 March 2019 
 

Property Guardians 
 
 
Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to know the following:  
 
1)  In the last 5 years, has the council had any arrangements or contracts with 

‘property guardian’ companies?  
 No 
 
2)  If yes, please provide: N/A 

i)  The name of the company  
ii)  The years in which each contract were active  
iii)  The amount spent by the council on each contract  
iv)  The amount earned by the council on each contract   

 
3)  If yes, please provide the number of property guardians living in council-owned 

buildings, per year, for the last five years.  
 N/A 
 
4)  Please also provide details of any privately-owned buildings in the area under 

your jurisdiction which are occupied by property guardians.  
 There are none which are occupied by property guardians. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


